CXCEL

TEMPORARY SERVICES

January 6, 1989

To Whom It May Concern:

Please consider this a Letter of Recommendation for the Johnson Building
Corporation.

Rick Johnson and his team have handled all of our tenant finish
requirements in the Virginia, Maryland and DC marketplace for the last five
years. They have handled the execution of the plans, obtaining of permits, and
performing of all construction work for five of our branch offices. We have found
Johnson Building Corporation to be responsive, professional, cost effective and
excellent on handling follow up issues.

Please feel free to contact me at 770-569-1999 (extension 118) if | can
provide any further information.

Sincerely.

Steven P, Bﬁ
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